MINUTES OF AWJFC COMMITTEE MEETING

7PM MONDAY 27TH JUNE 2022

LICHEN GREEN 


Present at Meeting

Paul Newman, Maxine Townsend, Ray Dennis, Lesley Dennis 

28.1.  APOLOGIES 

Dave Frost, Kevin Maxey, Rick Locke, Nikki Brennan, Steve Moore

28.2.  CHAIRMANS REPORT

The chairman reported that the club had received a grant of £375 from the town council for which we are very grateful.  He had a meeting with Wave Leisure who have agreed to let Ashurst Wood members hire the 3G pitch at a 50% discount during half term and summer holidays.  We have two Ukrainian refugee boys who have joined the club and have agreed to wave their membership fees this year. Our u17 team has been accepted into the South Surrey League for next season.  Unfortunately, our u15 team has folded so there will be no u16 team next season. We had a good season in which two teams were promoted and competed in two cup finals.  Our end of season presentation was held at East Grinstead Rugby Club which was very successful and we intend to hold it there again next year.

28.3.  WELFARE

Maxine reported that Nikki had now been DBS checked and that welfare now have new email addresses that coaches would be informed and also updated on the website.  

28.4. AGM

The date for the AGM is on Thursday 7th July and is to be held at Brambletye Hotel Forest Row

28.5. ANY OTHER BUSINESS

The Chairman stated that he and Lesley who is the club secretary will be standing down at the end of the 2022/23 season.  Paul Newman also said that he would be resigning in two years time.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Paul thought it would be a good idea to form a manual for new coaches.
